
	
	

	
	

	
	

	

	

 

	
	

Public	Meeting	Notice	
	

Former	Kerr-McGee	Chemical	Corporation	
Superfund	Site,	Navassa,	NC	

	

Tuesday,	March	14,	2017	
6:00	p.m.	to	8:00	p.m.	

	

Navassa	Community	Center	
338	Main	Street,	near	Navassa	Town	Hall	

The	U.S.	Environmental	Protection	Agency,	
the	N.C.	Department	of	Environmental	Quality,	

and	the	Multistate	Environmental	Response	Trust	
will	host	a	public	meeting	to	update	the	community	about	

ongoing	environmental	investigations,	field	work,	
and	redevelopment	planning	at	the	
Kerr-McGee	Navassa	Superfund	Site.	

	

Light	refreshments	will	be	provided	by	the	
Multistate	Environmental	Response	Trust.	
We	hope	to	see	you	Tuesday,	March	14th.	

	
If	you	have	questions,	please	contact:	

EPA	Community	Involvement	Coordinator	L’Tonya	Spencer	at	(404)	562-8463	or	spencer.latonya@epa.gov	
N.C.	DEQ	spokesman	Jamie	Kritzer	at	(919)	707-8602	or	jamie.kritzer@ncdenr.gov	

Multistate	Trust	Communications	Director	Christine	Amrhine	at	(540)	846-3163	or	ca@g-etg.com	


